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In the spirit of a truely free nation, we must not amend the anti discrimination laws.

Freedom is at the core of Australian society and must be preserved at all costs.

People must have a right to choose their school, faith, work place etc. It is a fundamental right.

Your sincerity,
Paul and Mia Dineen
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